
From: Devcon Team  

Sent: 30 May 2022 13:11 

To:  

Subject: FW: Consultee letter for Planning Application: 2022/2028/P 

 

Good morning, 

 

Thank you for consulting Thames Water on this planning application. Having 

reviewed the details, I can confirm that the conditions supplied does not apply 

to Thames Water to comment on. 

Should the details of the application change, we would welcome the opportunity 

to be re-consulted. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Linda Powell 

Developer Services – Development Database Administrator 

 

 

Maple Lodge STW, Denham Way, Rickmansworth, WD3 9SQ 

Find us online at developers.thameswater.co.uk 

 

 


